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	Summary:

	Following the agreement in CPG23-8 to indicate in the draft CEPT brief on WRC-23 agenda item 1.3 that CEPT opposes to any change to value and % of time of the pfd limit in the ECP for protecting earth stations in the fixed satellite service in the band 3.6-3.8 GHz compared to the limit already applicable in the 3.4-3.6 GHz it is proposed to update the “Preliminary CEPT Position” in the draft CEPT brief accordingly. 
In addition, considering that in ECP, as approved by CPG23-8, CEPT proposes to apply requirement and request for coordination only under provisions of Nos. 9.17 and 9.18 the signatory administrations are also of the opinion that it is essential to indicate in draft CEPT brief that CEPT would not support any additional requirement and request for coordination, in particular under No. 9.21. 
See the proposal to update draft CEPT brief below.

	Proposal:

	invites Group to
update “Preliminary CEPT Position” in the draft CEPT brief on WRC-23 agenda item 1.3.

	Background:

	CPG23-8 meeting Minutes (CPG(23)036), section 6.5.2: “During the approval of the Minutes it was decided to task ECC PT1 to include in the draft CEPT Brief the statement that CEPT opposes to any change to value and % of time of the pfd limit in the ECP for protecting earth stations in the FSS service in the band 3.6-3.8 GHz compared to the limit already applicable in the 3.4-3.6 GHz.”.
The draft CEPT brief on WRC-23 agenda item 1.3 can be found in CPG(23)036 ANNEX IV-03.
ECP on WRC-23 agenda item 1.3, as approved by CPG23-8, can be found in CPG(23)036 ANNEX V-03.



The amendments below are indicated to the extract of section 2 (“Preliminary CEPT position”) of draft CEPT brief.
2	Preliminary CEPT position
CEPT supports the upgrade of the allocation of the frequency band 3 600-3 800 MHz to the mobile, except aeronautical mobile, service on a primary basis in Region 1 to improve opportunities for the introduction of mobile service applications in Europe. 
This support is subject to the conditions that the current use in the frequency bands 3 400-3 800 MHz and the protection of primary services, under the existing CEPT regulatory framework, can be continued, and that no undue constraints are imposed on the existing services and their future development.
In consequence, CEPT supports that the technical and regulatory conditions applicable to the band 3400-3600 MHz, in particular the pfd limit of -154.5 dBW/m²/4 kHz not to be exceeded for more than 20 % of time 3 m above ground at the border to protect the neighbouring countries, are one part of the technical conditions in response to WRC- 23 Agenda item 1.3, recognizing that sharing studies carried out in ITU-R ensured that the full objective of Resolution 246 (WRC-19) has been met. In addition, CEPT would oppose making technical and regulatory conditions for the frequency band 3 600-3 800 MHz more stringent than applicable to the band 3400-3600 MHz to protect FSS earth stations and will not support adding any additional requirement and request for coordination, in particular under No. 9.21.
CEPT is of the view that consideration of an IMT identification in this band is not in the scope of Resolution 246 (WRC-19). 
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